
Agenda item 3 

 

For ratification: Community Grant to Memorial Theatre 
Author: Paul Wynne, Town Clerk 

Grant awards between £300 - £3,000 

The Memorial Theatre submitted their grant before the deadline of the first round of grants 

however due to technical issues the grant was not received. Following discussion with the 

grants advisory group, who supported the application, Paul Wynne, Town Clerk took the 

decision to award a grant of £1,000, the payment was made on 10 August 2016 

Applicant Project Amount 
requested 

Amount 
agreed 

Memorial Theatre Replacement of the boilers 
for the theatre complex 
central heating system 

£3,000.00 £1,000.00 

 

Grant awards under £300 

Applicant Project Amount 
requested 

Amount 
agreed 

All Kinds Of Frome All Kinds Of Frome 
Community Picnic 

£300 £300 

Black Swan Arts Frome Town Council People's 
Choice Awards 

£250 £250 

 

We received an application from Bristol Playbus Project requesting £300 for Community 

consultation for young people this grant was not awarded. 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Ratify the decision to award a grant of £1000 towards replacing the boilers 
 to the Memorial Theatre. 

 


